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BellSouth Long Distance, Inc
at&t d/b/a AT&T Long Distance Service

2180 Lake Blvd

Suite 5C44

Atlanta, GA 30319

June 9, 2017

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch
445 12" Street, SW
Washington, DC 20054

Re: BellSouth Long Distance, Inc.
d/b/a AT&T Long Distance Service
FRN: 0003-7333-18
Transmittal Letter #31

Dear Ms. Dortch:

BellSouth Long Distance, Inc d/b/a AT&T Long Distance Service submits revisions to its current tariff, FCC Tariff
No. 3. The tariff pages have an issue date of June 9, 2017 and an effective date of June 12, 2017.

This tariff filing increases the Business Message Telecommunications Service monthly minimum usage charge.
Customers have been advised of this increase via a bill page message.

Sincerely,
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Kimbeﬂ}y Williams

Area Manager — Regulatory Relations
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